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Deadhouse Gates Steven Erikson 2006-02-07 The second novel in the awe-inspiring
Malazan Book of the Fallen series. "Gripping, fast-moving, delightfully dark,
with a masterful and unapologetic brutality reminiscent of George R. R.
Martin." -- Elizabeth Haydon In the vast dominion of Seven Cities, in the Holy
Desert Raraku, the seer Sha'ik and her followers prepare for the longprophesied uprising known as the Whirlwind. Unprecedented in size and savagery,
this maelstrom of fanaticism and bloodlust will embroil the Malazan Empire in
one of the bloodiest conflicts it has ever known, shaping destinies and giving
birth to legends . . . Set in a brilliantly realized world ravaged by dark,
uncontrollable magic, Deadhouse Gates is a novel of war, intrigue and betrayal
confirms Steven Eirkson as a storyteller of breathtaking skill, imagination and
originality--a new master of epic fantasy. At the Publisher's request, this
title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Between Us and the Moon Rebecca Maizel 2015-06-30 A luminous YA love story that
evokes Judy Blume's Forever for a new generation. Sarah—Bean to her friends and
family—is an aspiring astronomer and champion mathlete. She lives behind her
beloved telescope, with her head in the stars and her feet planted firmly on
the ground. For as long as she can remember, she's also lived in the shadow of
her beautiful older sister, Scarlett. But after a traumatic end to the school
year, Sarah goes to Cape Cod for the summer with her family, determined to grow
up. It's there that she meets gorgeous, older college boy Andrew. He sees her
as the girl she wants to be. A girl like Scarlett. He thinks she's older,
too—and she doesn't correct him. For Sarah, it's a summer of firsts. Before she
knows what's happened, one little lie has transformed into something real. And
by the end of August, she might have to choose between falling in love, and
finding herself. Fans of Jenny Han and Stephanie Perkins are destined to fall
for this romantic and heartfelt coming-of-age novel about how life and love are
impossible to predict.
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Dead Moon Luis Royo 2009 An epic story that renews the story of Romeo & Juliet,
set in a fantastic city controlled by two castles. In one of them, rules a
suggestive and refined world of women, inthe other one, a world of men whose
passion is war.
172 Hours on the Moon Johan Harstad 2012-04-17 It's been decades since anyone
set foot on the moon. Now three ordinary teenagers, the winners of NASA's
unprecedented, worldwide lottery, are about to become the first young people in
space--and change their lives forever. Mia, from Norway, hopes this will be her
punk band's ticket to fame and fortune. Midori believes it's her way out of her
restrained life in Japan. Antoine, from France, just wants to get as far away
from his ex-girlfriend as possible. It's the opportunity of a lifetime, but
little do the teenagers know that something sinister is waiting for them on the
desolate surface of the moon. And in the black vacuum of space... no one is
coming to save them. In this chilling adventure set in the most brutal
landscape known to man, highly acclaimed Norwegian novelist Johan Harstad
creates a vivid and frightening world of possibilities we can only hope never
come true.
Dome Luis Royo 2014-02-18 - Luis Royo was commissioned by Muscovite to paint
the ceiling of his luxurious new castle. The results: a ton of life-size women!
The owner has graciously allowed this masterpiece to be shown to the outside
world in this collection.
Pack Up the Moon Kristan Higgins 2021-06-08 They used to joke about it. Like
many brilliant scientists, Josh sometimes had trouble remembering things that
needed doing in the “real” world—like buying groceries, eating regular meals,
and talking to people. But he was happy to have his beloved wife, Lauren,
remind him with her “honey do” lists. He just never realized how much he would
need one when she was gone. Being a widower is not something Joshua Park ever
expected. Given his solitary job, small circle of friends and family, and the
social awkwardness he’s always suffered from, Josh has no idea how to negotiate
this new, unwanted phase of life. But Lauren had a plan to keep him moving
forward. A plan hidden in the letters she leaves him, giving him a task for
every month in the year after her death. A plan that leads Joshua with a loving
hand on a journey through grief, anger, and denial. It’s a journey that will
take Joshua from his first outing as a widower to buy groceries…to an attempt
at a dinner party where his lack of experience hosting creates a comic
disaster…to finding a new best friend while weeping in the dressing room of a
clothing store. As his grief makes room for new friendships and experiences,
Joshua learns Lauren’s most valuable lesson: The path to happiness doesn’t
follow a straight line. Funny, sometimes heart-wrenching, and always uplifting,
this novel from New York Times bestselling author Kristan Higgins illuminates
how life’s greatest joys are often hiding in plain sight.
Losing the Moon Patti Callahan Henry 2020-05-26 In this vibrant debut novel
from New York Times bestselling author Patti Callahan Henry, a happy wife and
mother’s life is upended by the return of her first love. Like most mothers,
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Amy Reynolds has anticipated the moment when her son brings home his first
serious girlfriend. But she’s shocked to meet the girl’s father. Nick Lowry was
the college boyfriend who captivated her heart and soul and then, without a
word of explanation or warning, disappeared. She still wonders what took him
away from her. Amy’s marriage is satisfying, her teenage children thriving. She
loves her beautifully restored home and her work teaching at the local college.
She has long since buried her memories of Nick. But now that he is back in her
life, she can’t help recalling the beach where they pledged their destinies
together twenty years ago. She can’t help missing the young woman she was then,
full of passion and promise. And she can’t help being tempted by the life she
might have lived...might still live—even though making that choice would betray
all she holds dear.
Conceptions III Luis Royo 2005-07-01 - This final edition in Luis Royo's
Conceptions series is dedicated to the feminine figure.
The Moon and I Betsy Byars 1996-09-20 The Moon that inspires Betsy Byars's
memoir isn't the one in the sky, but a huge, harmless blacksnake she finds in
the rafters of her porch. This meeting begins an exploration of the writing
process. With energy, wit, and delight, the Newbery medalist shows how "the
good scraps" of her life, from a bully named Bubba to a gift-wrapped dime,
weave into her work.
Dark Lord: Star Wars Legends James Luceno 2006-06-27 Throughout the galaxy, it
was believed that Jedi Knight Anakin Skywalker–the Chosen One–had died on
Coruscant during the siege of the Jedi Temple. And, to some extent, that was
true. Anakin was dead. From the site of Anakin Skywalker’s last stand–on the
molten surface of the planet Mustafar, where he sought to destroy his friend
and former master, Obi-Wan Kenobi–a fearsome specter in black has risen. Once
the most powerful Knight ever known to the Jedi Order, he is now a disciple of
the dark side, a lord of the dreaded Sith, and the avenging right hand of the
galaxy’s ruthless new Emperor. Seduced, deranged, and destroyed by the
machinations of the Dark Lord Sidious, Anakin Skywalker is dead . . . and Darth
Vader lives. Word of the events that created him–the Jedi Council’s failed
mutiny against Supreme Chancellor Palpatine, the self-crowned Emperor’s
retaliatory command to exterminate the Jedi Order, and Anakin’s massacre of his
comrades and Masters in the Jedi Temple–has yet to reach all quarters. On the
Outer Rim world of Murkhana, Jedi Masters Roan Shryne and Bol Chatak and
Padawan Olee Starstone are leading a charge on a Separatist stronghold, unaware
that the tide, red with Jedi blood, has turned suddenly against them. When the
three narrowly elude execution–and become the desperate prey in a hunt across
space–it’s neither clone soldiers, nor the newly deployed stormtroopers, nor
even the wrath of the power-hungry Emperor himself they must fear most. The
deadliest threat rests in the hideously swift and lethal crimson lightsaber of
Darth Vader–behind whose brooding mask lies a shattered heart, a poisoned soul,
and a cunning, twisted mind hell-bent on vengeance. For the handful of
scattered Jedi, survival is imperative if the light side of the Force is to be
protected and the galaxy somehow, someday reclaimed. Yet more important still
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is the well-being of the twin infants, Leia and Luke Skywalker, the children of
Anakin and his doomed bride, Padmé Amidala. Separated after Padmé’s death, they
must be made safe at all costs, lest the hope they represent for the future be
turned to horror by the new Sith regime–and the unspeakable power of the dark
side.
The Fold Peter Clines 2016-03-01 A page-turning science-fiction thriller from
the author of Paradox Bound and the Ex-Heroes series. Step into the fold. It's
perfectly safe. The folks in Mike Erikson's small New England town would say
he's just your average, everyday guy. And that's exactly how Mike likes it.
Sure, the life he's chosen isn’t much of a challenge to someone with his unique
gifts, but he’s content with his quiet and peaceful existence. That is, until
an old friend presents him with an irresistible mystery, one that Mike is
uniquely qualified to solve: far out in the California desert, a team of DARPA
scientists has invented a device they affectionately call the Albuquerque Door.
Using a cryptic computer equation and magnetic fields to “fold” dimensions, it
shrinks distances so that a traveler can travel hundreds of feet with a single
step. The invention promises to make mankind’s dreams of teleportation a
reality. And, the scientists insist, traveling through the Door is completely
safe. Yet evidence is mounting that this miraculous machine isn’t quite what it
seems—and that its creators are harboring a dangerous secret. As his
investigations draw him deeper into the puzzle, Mike begins to fear there’s
only one answer that makes sense. And if he’s right, it may only be a matter of
time before the project destroys…everything. A cunningly inventive mystery
featuring a hero worthy of Sherlock Holmes and a terrifying final twist you’ll
never see coming, The Fold is that rarest of things: a genuinely page-turning
science-fiction thriller.
Where the Crawdads Sing Delia Owens 2018-08-14 NOW A MAJOR MOTION PICTURE—The
#1 New York Times bestselling worldwide sensation with more than 15 million
copies sold, hailed by The New York Times Book Review as “a painfully beautiful
first novel that is at once a murder mystery, a coming-of-age narrative and a
celebration of nature.” For years, rumors of the “Marsh Girl” have haunted
Barkley Cove, a quiet town on the North Carolina coast. So in late 1969, when
handsome Chase Andrews is found dead, the locals immediately suspect Kya Clark,
the so-called Marsh Girl. But Kya is not what they say. Sensitive and
intelligent, she has survived for years alone in the marsh that she calls home,
finding friends in the gulls and lessons in the sand. Then the time comes when
she yearns to be touched and loved. When two young men from town become
intrigued by her wild beauty, Kya opens herself to a new life—until the
unthinkable happens. Where the Crawdads Sing is at once an exquisite ode to the
natural world, a heartbreaking coming-of-age story, and a surprising tale of
possible murder. Owens reminds us that we are forever shaped by the children we
once were, and that we are all subject to the beautiful and violent secrets
that nature keeps.
A Place to Hang the Moon Kate Albus 2021-02-02 For fans of The War That Saved
My Life and other World War II fiction, A Place to Hang the Moon is the tale of
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three orphaned siblings who are evacuated from London to live in the
countryside with the secret hope of finding a permanent family. It is 1940 and
William, 12, Edmund, 11, and Anna, 9, aren't terribly upset by the death of the
not-so-grandmotherly grandmother who has taken care of them since their parents
died. But the children do need a guardian, and in the dark days of World War II
London, those are in short supply, especially if they hope to stay together.
Could the mass wartime evacuation of children from London to the countryside be
the answer? It's a preposterous plan, but off they go-- keeping their
predicament a secret, and hoping to be placed in a temporary home that ends up
lasting forever. Moving from one billet to another, the children suffer the
cruel trickery of foster brothers, the cold realities of outdoor toilets and
the hollowness of empty stomachs. They find comfort in the village lending
library, whose kind librarian, Nora Müller, seems an excellent choice of
billet, except that her German husband's whereabouts are currently unknown, and
some of the villagers consider her unsuitable. A Place to Hang the Moon is a
story about the dire importance of family: the one you're given, and the one
you choose. A Junior Library Guild Gold Standard Selection
Dark Labyrinth Luis Royo 2006 An artist admirer of a master is fascinated by
his increasingly dark visions and seeks to meet him. The trip becomes a voyage
into teh depth of dreams and nightmares... In an exciting new hardcover format
and featuring almost all-new work!
Hang the Moon Alexandria Bellefleur 2021-05-25 In a delightful follow-up to
Written in the Stars, Alexandria Bellefleur delivers another queer rom-com
about a hopeless romantic who vows to show his childhood crush that romance
isn’t dead by recreating iconic dates from his favorite films... Brendon Lowell
loves love. It’s why he created a dating app to help people find their one true
pairing and why he’s convinced “the one” is out there, even if he hasn’t met
her yet. Or... has he? When his sister's best friend turns up in Seattle
unexpectedly, Brendon jumps at the chance to hang out with her. He’s crushed on
Annie since they were kids, and the stars have finally aligned, putting them in
the same city at the same time. Annie booked a spur-of-the-moment trip to
Seattle to spend time with friends before moving across the globe. She’s not
looking for love, especially with her best friend’s brother. Annie remembers
Brendon as a sweet, dorky kid. Except, the 6-foot-4 man who shows up at her
door is a certified Hot Nerd and Annie... wants him? Oh yes. Getting involved
would be a terrible idea—her stay is temporary and he wants forever—but when
Brendon learns Annie has given up on dating, he’s determined to prove that
romance is real. Taking cues from his favorite rom-coms, Brendon plans to woo
her with elaborate dates straight out of Nora Ephron’s playbook. The clock is
ticking on Annie’s time in Seattle, and Brendon’s starting to realize romance
isn’t just flowers and chocolate. But maybe real love doesn’t need to be as
perfect as the movies... as long as you think your partner hung the moon.
Dead Moon Epilogue Luis Royo 2014-02-18 Dead Moon depicts, like a flickering
flame burning out, the fire between Moon and Mars, and its inevitable end.
Their epilogue, full of fantastic illustrations, plunges into the bloody and
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remote story of Lovyang, of its people, its tyrannical and opposed rulers, and
the love-hate relationship between the protagonists of this legend.
The Girl Who Chased the Moon Sarah Addison Allen 2011-02-08 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER • “A dusting of magic, the aroma of sugary cakes swirling through
the breeze, and a girl who unwittingly brings change to a town of misfits make
for a sweet summer story filled with hope and forgiveness.”—Beth Hoffman,
author of Saving CeeCee Honeycutt Emily Benedict has come to Mullaby, North
Carolina, hoping to solve at least some of the riddles surrounding her mother’s
life. But the moment Emily enters the house where her mother grew up and meets
the grandfather she never knew, she realizes that mysteries aren’t solved in
Mullaby, they’re a way of life: Here are rooms where the wallpaper changes to
suit your mood. Unexplained lights skip across the yard at midnight. And a
neighbor, Julia Winterson, bakes hope in the form of cakes, not only wishing to
satisfy the town’s sweet tooth but also dreaming of rekindling the love she
fears might be lost forever. Can a hummingbird cake really bring back a lost
love? Is there really a ghost dancing in Emily’s backyard? The answers are
never what you expect. But in this town of lovable misfits, the unexpected fits
right in.
Moon of the Crusted Snow Waubgeshig Rice 2018-10-02 A daring post-apocalyptic
novel from a powerful rising literary voice With winter looming, a small
northern Anishinaabe community goes dark. Cut off, people become passive and
confused. Panic builds as the food supply dwindles. While the band council and
a pocket of community members struggle to maintain order, an unexpected visitor
arrives, escaping the crumbling society to the south. Soon after, others
follow. The community leadership loses its grip on power as the visitors
manipulate the tired and hungry to take control of the reserve. Tensions rise
and, as the months pass, so does the death toll due to sickness and despair.
Frustrated by the building chaos, a group of young friends and their families
turn to the land and Anishinaabe tradition in hopes of helping their community
thrive again. Guided through the chaos by an unlikely leader named Evan
Whitesky, they endeavor to restore order while grappling with a grave decision.
Blending action and allegory, Moon of the Crusted Snow upends our expectations.
Out of catastrophe comes resilience. And as one society collapses, another is
reborn.
Life as We Knew it Susan Beth Pfeffer 2008 Through journal entries, sixteenyear-old Miranda describes her family's struggle to survive after a meteor hits
the moon, causing worldwide tsunamis, earthquakes, and volcanic eruptions.
You've Reached Sam Dustin Thao 2021-11-09 An Instant New York Times Bestseller!
If I Stay meets Your Name in Dustin Thao's You've Reached Sam, a heartfelt
novel about love and loss and what it means to say goodbye. Seventeen-year-old
Julie Clarke has her future all planned out—move out of her small town with her
boyfriend Sam, attend college in the city; spend a summer in Japan. But then
Sam dies. And everything changes. Heartbroken, Julie skips his funeral, throws
out his belongings, and tries everything to forget him. But a message Sam left
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behind in her yearbook forces memories to return. Desperate to hear him one
more time, Julie calls Sam's cell phone just to listen to his voice mail
recording. And Sam picks up the phone. The connection is temporary. But hearing
Sam's voice makes Julie fall for him all over again and with each call, it
becomes harder to let him go. What would you do if you had a second chance at
goodbye? A 2021 Kids' Indie Next List Selection A Cosmo.com Best YA Book Of
2021 A Buzzfeed Best Book Of November A Goodreads Most Anticipated Book
DEAD MOON EPILOGUE ALEMAN LUIS ROYO
New Moon Stephenie Meyer 2007-08-08 From evil vampires to a mysterious pack of
wolves, new threats of danger and vengeance test Bella and Edward's romance in
the second book of the irresistible Twilight saga. For Bella Swan, there is one
thing more important than life itself: Edward Cullen. But being in love with a
vampire is even more dangerous than Bella could ever have imagined. Edward has
already rescued Bella from the clutches of one evil vampire, but now, as their
daring relationship threatens all that is near and dear to them, they realize
their troubles may be just beginning. Bella and Edward face a devastating
separation, the mysterious appearance of dangerous wolves roaming the forest in
Forks, a terrifying threat of revenge from a female vampire and a deliciously
sinister encounter with Italy's reigning royal family of vampires, the Volturi.
Passionate, riveting, and full of surprising twists and turns, this vampire
love saga is well on its way to literary immortality. It's here! #1 bestselling
author Stephenie Meyer makes a triumphant return to the world of Twilight with
the highly anticipated companion, Midnight Sun: the iconic love story of Bella
and Edward told from the vampire's point of view. "People do not want to just
read Meyer's books; they want to climb inside them and live there." -- Time "A
literary phenomenon." -- The New York Times
The First Men in the Moon H.G. Wells 2005-03-31 When penniless businessman Mr
Bedford retreats to the Kent coast to write a play, he meets by chance the
brilliant Dr Cavor, an absent-minded scientist on the brink of developing a
material that blocks gravity. Cavor soon succeeds in his experiments, only to
tell a stunned Bedford the invention makes possible one of the oldest dreams of
humanity: a journey to the moon. With Bedford motivated by money, and Cavor by
the desire for knowledge, the two embark on the expedition. But neither are
prepared for what they find - a world of freezing nights, boiling days and
sinister alien life, on which they may be trapped forever.
Dead Moon Epilogue Luis Royo 2010-05-14 Dead Moon recueille, comme une flamme
vive et éphémère, la passion entre Lune et Mars, et son inévitable fin. A
travers d'extraordinaires illustrations, son épilogue nous plonge dans la
sanglante et lointaine histoire de Lougang, celle de son peuple, de ses tyrans
et de ses seigneurs ennemis, et relate l'amour et la haine qui brûlent entre
les héros de cette légende. Avec un souci constant de s'améliorer et de se
réinventer, Luis Royo adapte sa technique picturale au style oriental qui
teinte l'histoire de ces deux âmes opposées, chacune gouvernée par un symbole
archaïque : la nuit et le jour, la lune et le soleil.
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The Moon and the Other John Kessel 2017-04-04 A Washington Post Best Science
Fiction and Fantasy Selection of 2017 “Charming, sexy.” —The Washington Post
John Kessel, one of the most visionary writers in the field, has created a rich
matriarchal utopia, set in the near future on the moon, a society that is
flawed by love and sex, and on the brink of a destructive civil war. In the
middle of the twenty-second century, over three million people live in
underground cities below the moon’s surface. One city-state, the Society of
Cousins, is a matriarchy, where men are supported in any career choice, but no
right to vote—and tensions are beginning to flare as outside political
intrigues increase. After participating in a rebellion that caused his mother’s
death, Erno has been exiled from the Society of Cousins. Now, he is living in
the Society’s rival colony, Persepolis, when he meets Amestris, the defiant
daughter of the richest man on the moon. Mira, a rebellious loner in the
Society, creates graffiti videos that challenge the Society’s political
domination. She is hopelessly in love with Carey, the exemplar of male
privilege. An Olympic champion in low-gravity martial arts and known as the
most popular bedmate in the Society, Carey’s more suited to being a boyfriend
than a parent, even as he tries to gain custody of his teenage son. When the
Organization of Lunar States sends a team to investigate the condition of men
in the Society, Erno sees an opportunity to get rich, Amestris senses an
opportunity to escape from her family, Mira has a chance for social change, and
Carey can finally become independent of the matriarchy that considers him a
perpetual adolescent. But when Society secrets are revealed, the first moon war
erupts, and everyone must decide what is truly worth fighting for.
Cat Chase the Moon Shirley Rousseau Murphy 2019-04-23 Feline P. I. Joe Grey and
his friends pounce on three investigations that may connect to one larger
mystery—including one case that is very personal—in this hair-raising
installment in Shirley Rousseau Murphy’s beloved, award-winning series. Joe
Grey and his partner, Dulcie, are frantic when Courtney, their pretty teenkitten goes missing. Aided by their two- and four-legged friends, they hit the
streets of Molina Point in search of their calico girl. Has Joe Grey and
Dulcie’s only daughter been lured away by someone and stolen? Is she lying
somewhere hurt, or worse? Courtney has no idea that everyone is desperately
looking for her. Locked in an upstairs apartment above the local antiques shop,
she’s enjoying her first solo adventure. When she first met Ulrich Seaver, the
shop’s owner, Courtney was frightened. But the human has coddled and pampered
her, winning her trust. Sheltered by her parents, her brothers, and her kind
human companions, the innocent Courtney is unaware of how deceptive strangers
can be. She doesn’t know that Ulrich is hiding a dangerous secret that could
threaten her and everyone in this charming California coastal village. With his
focus on finding Courtney, Joe Grey has neglected his detective work with the
Molina Point Police Department. Before his daughter disappeared, Joe found a
viciously beaten woman lying near the beach. Now the police investigation has
stalled, and the clever feline worries his human colleagues may have missed a
vital clue. Joe is also concerned about a family of newcomers whose domestic
battles are disturbing the town’s tranquility. Loud and abrasive, the Luthers’
angry arguing, shouting, and swearing in the early hours of the night have
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neighbors on edge and the cops on alert. One of the couple’s late-night
shouting matches masked the sounds of a burglary, and now a criminal is on the
loose. Though the crimes are as crisscrossed as the strands of a ball of yarn,
Joe Grey’s cat senses tell him they may somehow be linked. It’s up to the
fleet-footed feline and his crime-solving coterie to untangle the mysteries
before it’s too late.
Bone Crier's Moon Kathryn Purdie 2020-03-03 From #1 New York Times bestselling
author Kathryn Purdie comes a high-stakes fantasy duology flush with doomed
romance and macabre magic, perfect for fans of Stephanie Garber and Roshani
Chokshi. Bone Criers are the last descendants of an ancient famille charged
with using the magic they draw from animal bones to shepherd the dead into the
afterlife—lest they drain the light from the living. Ailesse has been prepared
since birth to become their matriarch, but first she must complete her rite of
passage: to kill the boy she’s destined to love. Bastien’s father was slain by
a Bone Crier and he’s been seeking revenge ever since. Now his vengeance must
wait, as Ailesse’s ritual has begun and their fates are entwined—in life and in
death.
Moon Sworn Keri Arthur 2010-05-25 BONUS: This edition contains excerpt chapters
from Keri Arthur's Mercy Burns and Darkness Unbound. Some nights never end.
Some desires never die. . . . Shape-shifting werewolf and vampire Riley Jenson
is through with death—causing it, solving it, surviving it. Her soul mate, Kye
Murphy, is dead—and at Riley’s own hands. Not even the seductive embrace of her
vampire lover, Quinn, can fully ease her mind, for she has begun questioning
everything that makes her Riley—including her job at the Directorate. Now, the
ritualistically slain bodies of ex-cons have started turning up. Reluctantly,
Riley takes the case, but something even worse is waiting in the wings. A
vicious enemy from her past is determined to strip Riley of everything that
gives her life any meaning: her lover, her brother—and even her own identity.
Can Riley survive this ultimate assault? All she knows is, she must fight one
last time to find answers, before everything goes dark forever.
The Vineyard at Painted Moon Susan Mallery 2021-02-09 "In true Susan Mallery
fashion, strong female characters, friendship, and family are at the center of
THE VINEYARD AT PAINTED MOON. You're sure to laugh and cry along the journey
and delight in the happy ending."—Robyn Carr, #1 New York Times bestselling
author of Virgin River “The Vineyard at Painted Moon feels like a story about
courage—about making hard choices so that you can live an authentic
life.”—Katherine Center, New York Times bestselling author of What You Wish For
Step into the vineyard with Susan Mallery’s most irresistible novel yet, as one
woman searches for the perfect blend of love, family and wine. Mackenzie Dienes
seems to have it all—a beautiful home, close friends and a successful career as
an elite winemaker with the family winery. There’s just one problem—it’s not
her family, it’s her husband’s. In fact, everything in her life is tied to
him—his mother is the closest thing to a mom that she’s ever had, their home is
on the family compound, his sister is her best friend. So when she and her
husband admit their marriage is over, her pain goes beyond heartbreak. She’s on
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the brink of losing everything. Her job, her home, her friends and, worst of
all, her family. Staying is an option. She can continue to work at the winery,
be friends with her mother-in-law, hug her nieces and nephews—but as an
employee, nothing more. Or she can surrender every piece of her heart in order
to build a legacy of her own. If she can dare to let go of the life she thought
she wanted, she might discover something even more beautiful waiting for her
beneath a painted moon. Don't miss The Summer Getaway by Susan Mallery where
one woman discovers the beauty in chaos in a poignant and heartwarming story
about the threads that hold family together.
Comanche Moon Larry McMurtry 2010-06-01 THE NATIONAL BESTSELLER The second book
of Larry McMurtry's Lonesome Dove tetralogy, Comache Moon takes us once again
into the world of the American West. Texas Rangers August McCrae and Woodrow
Call, now in their middle years, continue to deal with the ever-increasing
tensions of adult life -- Gus with his great love, Clara Forsythe, and Call
with Maggie Tilton, the young whore who loves him. Two proud but very different
men, they enlist with the Ranger troop in pursuit of Buffalo Hump, the great
Comanche war chief; Kicking Wolf, the celebrated Comanche horse thief; and a
deadly Mexican bandit king with a penchant for torture. Assisting the Rangers
in their wild chase is the renowned Kickapoo tracker, Famous Shoes. Comanche
Moon closes the twenty-year gap between Dead Man's Walk and Lonesome Dove,
following beloved heroes Gus and Call and their comrades in arms -- Deets, Jake
Spoon, and Pea Eye Parker -- in their bitter struggle to protect the advancing
West frontier against the defiant Comanches, courageously determined to defend
their territory and their way of life.
Projects Goddesses Luis Rovo 2020-04-28 Projects it0;s divided into two books
with a clear difference. Thefirst gathers images designed to walk freely by the
author0;s eternal dreamsaround the fantasy and the female world, while the
second collect specific workdone to carry out a project or be the cover of a
product or a book. The freepath of these pages is flooded by the female figure.
The protagonist, the"goddess". In all his career is a constant. A repeated
image insearch of the ideal, in search of that mother goddess lost in time.
Prohibited Sketchbook Luis Royo 2004-08-01
Grandfather and the Moon Stéphanie Lapointe 2017-05-01 An award-winning graphic
novel from Quebec — for fans of Jane, the Fox and Me and A Year Without Mom
This moving graphic novel tells the story of the affection between a girl and
her grandfather. When the grandfather withdraws in grief after his wife dies,
the girl is determined to live life fully herself and enters an extraordinary
contest — the result is a sensitive portrayal of pursuing a dream. Grandfather,
a man of few words, is devastated when his beloved wife succumbs to cancer, and
he sinks into depression. His granddaughter (“Mémère,” as he calls her) has a
different response. She decides to enter the Who Will Go to the Moon Contest,
and when she actually wins, she hopes that Grandfather will be proud of her.
She embarks on the thrilling journey and at first it is wonderful, but just as
she is about to reach the moon, her journey takes an unexpected turn. Written
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by Stéphanie Lapointe and beautifully illustrated by Rogé, this imaginative
graphic novel explores intergenerational relationships, love, death, dreams and
illusions. Correlates to the Common Core State Standards in English Language
Arts: CCSS.ELA-LITERACY.RL.5.1 Quote accurately from a text when explaining
what the text says explicitly and when drawing inferences from the text.
CCSS.ELA-LITERACY.RL.5.6 Describe how a narrator's or speaker's point of view
influences how events are described.
The Dead Are Arising: The Life of Malcolm X Les Payne 2020-10-20 An epic,
award-winning biography of Malcolm X that draws on hundreds of hours of
personal interviews and rewrites much of the known narrative. Les Payne, the
renowned Pulitzer Prize–winning investigative journalist, embarked in 1990 on a
nearly thirty-year-long quest to create an unprecedented portrait of Malcolm X,
one that would separate fact from fiction. The result is this historic,
National Book Award–winning biography, which interweaves previously unknown
details of Malcolm X’s life—from harrowing Depression-era vignettes to a
moment-by-moment retelling of the 1965 assassination—into an extraordinary
account that contextualizes Malcolm X’s life against the wider currents of
American history. Bookended by essays from Tamara Payne, Payne’s daughter and
primary researcher, who heroically completed the biography after her father’s
death in 2018, The Dead Are Arising affirms the centrality of Malcolm X to the
African American freedom struggle.
Dead moon. Epilogue. Con DVD Luis Royo 2010
Killers of the Flower Moon David Grann 2017-04-18 NATIONAL BOOK AWARD FINALIST
• NATIONAL BESTSELLER • A twisting, haunting true-life murder mystery about one
of the most monstrous crimes in American history, from the author of The Lost
City of Z. In the 1920s, the richest people per capita in the world were
members of the Osage Nation in Oklahoma. After oil was discovered beneath their
land, the Osage rode in chauffeured automobiles, built mansions, and sent their
children to study in Europe. Then, one by one, the Osage began to be killed
off. The family of an Osage woman, Mollie Burkhart, became a prime target. One
of her relatives was shot. Another was poisoned. And it was just the beginning,
as more and more Osage were dying under mysterious circumstances, and many of
those who dared to investigate the killings were themselves murdered. As the
death toll rose, the newly created FBI took up the case, and the young
director, J. Edgar Hoover, turned to a former Texas Ranger named Tom White to
try to unravel the mystery. White put together an undercover team, including a
Native American agent who infiltrated the region, and together with the Osage
began to expose one of the most chilling conspiracies in American history.
Listen to the Moon Michael Morpurgo 2015-10-27 Alfie lives off the coast of
England. Merry lives in New York City. Until Merry and her mother set sail on
the Lusitania for England, where Merry's father is recuperating from a war
injury. People told them not to go, hearing rumors that the Lusitania might be
carrying munitions. But they are desperate to be reunited with Merry's father.
Alfie and his father find a lost girl in an abandoned house on a small island.
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The girl doesn't speak, except to say what sounds like "Lucy." Alfie's mother
nurses her back to health. The others in the village suspect the unthinkable:
Lucy is actually German-an enemy-because she's found with a blanket with a
German tag. Told from Alfie and Merry's points of view, this exquisite novel
tells of friends, enemies, and unexpected kindnesses.
Void Moon Michael Connelly 2001-01-01 New York Times bestselling author Michael
Connelly writes novels of brilliantly original suspense. In this electrifying
tour de force, he takes us into a world of extremes: too much criminality, too
much money, and too many ways to die. In L.A. Cassie Black is another beautiful
woman in a Porsche: except Cassie just did six years in prison and still has
"outlaw juice" flowing in her veins. Now Cassie is returning to her old
profession, taking down a money man in Vegas. But the perfect heist goes very
wrong, and suddenly Cassie is on the run--with a near-psychotic Vegas "fixer"
killing everyone who knew about the job. Between Cassie and the man hunting her
are a few last secrets: like who really set up the job, why Cassie had to take
the change, and how, in the end, it might all be a matter of the moon...
Gardens of the Moon Steven Erikson 2004-06-01 Vast legions of gods, mages,
humans, dragons and all manner of creatures play out the fate of the Malazan
Empire in this first book in a major epic fantasy series The Malazan Empire
simmers with discontent, bled dry by interminable warfare, bitter infighting
and bloody confrontations with the formidable Anomander Rake and his Tiste
Andii, ancient and implacable sorcerers. Even the imperial legions, long inured
to the bloodshed, yearn for some respite. Yet Empress Laseen's rule remains
absolute, enforced by her dread Claw assassins. For Sergeant Whiskeyjack and
his squad of Bridgeburners, and for Tattersail, surviving cadre mage of the
Second Legion, the aftermath of the siege of Pale should have been a time to
mourn the many dead. But Darujhistan, last of the Free Cities of Genabackis,
yet holds out. It is to this ancient citadel that Laseen turns her predatory
gaze. However, it would appear that the Empire is not alone in this great game.
Sinister, shadowbound forces are gathering as the gods themselves prepare to
play their hand... Conceived and written on a panoramic scale, Gardens of the
Moon is epic fantasy of the highest order--an enthralling adventure by an
outstanding new voice. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Under the Cajun Moon Mindy Starns Clark 2009-09-01 What Secrets Can Be Found by
the Light of the Cajun Moon? New Orleans may be the “Big Easy,” but nothing
about it was ever easy for international business etiquette expert Chloe Ledet.
She moved away years ago, leaving her parents and their famous French Quarter
restaurant behind. But when she hears that her father has been shot, she races
home to be by his side and to handle his affairs—only to learn a long-hidden
secret that changes everything she knew to be true about herself and her
family. Framed for murder, Chloe and a handsome Cajun stranger must search for
a priceless treasure, one whose roots weave through the very history of
Louisiana itself. But can Chloe depend on the mysterious man leading her on
this cat-and-mouse chase into the heart of Cajun country? Or by trusting him,
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has she gone from the frying pan into the fire? Following up on her bestselling
Gothic thriller, Whispers of the Bayou, and Amish romantic suspense, Shadows of
Lancaster County, Mindy Starns Clark offers another exciting standalone novel,
one full of Cajun mystery, hidden dangers, and the glow of God’s unending
grace.
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